
CREATING ENGAGING VIDEOS 
USING A SMARTPHONE 
FRIDAY 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM  |  GILSON WASH ACTIVITY CENTER  |  LUNCH PROVIDED 

JUNE 24, 2022 

A great way to engage families with young children is with short videos that can be used during early literacy 
programs or posted on social media.  This workshop will cover the basics of making videos using just a 
smartphone. Registration is required. This workshop will be limited to the first 15 people who register. 
Individuals will be placed on a waiting list once the workshop is full and notified by email if spots become 
available or a future workshop is scheduled. 

REGISTRATION 
Please register by scanning the QR code with your smartphone or by visiting 
https://tinyurl.com/smartphone-video-workshop. This workshop is limited to the first 
15 people who register. Individuals will be placed on a waiting list once the workshop is 
full and notified by email if spots become available or a future workshop is scheduled. 

WORKSHOP OVERVIEW 
• Date: Friday, June 24, 2022 
• Time: 10:00 am to 1:00 pm (lunch will be provided) 
• Location: Gilson Wash Activity Center, Building #3 Route 6 Aravaipa Road, San Carlos, AZ 85550 

This workshop is for individuals providing early literacy programs to children ages 0-6 and their families, especially 
librarians, language educators and early childhood professionals. During the workshop, participants will walk through 
the steps to film and edit short videos using a smartphone. Each participant will leave the workshop with a 1-minute 
video about their organization. Please bring a smartphone (any brand) that has a camera to the workshop. 

This workshop will cover: 
• How to capture high-quality audio and video using a smartphone 
• How to edit videos using free programs available for smartphones 
• How to find free graphics and music for videos and navigate copyright issues surrounding these resources 

The University of Arizona is an equal opportunity provider.  
Learn more: extension.arizona.edu/legal-disclaimer 

QUESTIONS 

For questions, please contact Ben Downer at bdowner@arizona.edu or over the 
phone at 616-502-8662 (cell)  or 928-402-8585 (office).  

This workshop is sponsored by University of Arizona Cooperative Extension's Gowa: Teachable Moments for Apache 
Children program. Learn more about this early literacy program here: https://extension.arizona.edu/gowa.  
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